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Feekins-Bate, Laura

From: Borghart, Sven (RWS ZD) @rws.nl>
Sent: 24 June 2024 11:01
To: Five Estuaries OSWF
Cc:
Subject: Transboundary notification Five Estuaries offshore windfarm

Dear Planning Inspectorate, 
 
Thank you for your email sent on 15 May 2024 to our Espoo contact point about a transboundary notification 
regarding the proposed development of Five Estuaries offshore windfarm. With this email, we would like to notify 
you that the Dutch government would like to participate in the EIA procedure under Regulation 32 in relation to 
this proposed development. We have not officially registered as an interested party, but nevertheless welcome 
any information on this project through this channel as well if that is possible.  
 
 
With kind regards, 

 

Sven Borghart 
Advisor North Sea 
  
Rijkswaterstaat Zee en Delta 
Department Network Development and Vision 
Visitors address: Lange Kleiweg 34 | 2288 GK | Rijswijk  
Correspondance address: Postbus 2232 | 3500 GE | Utrecht 
Invoice address: Postbus 2232 | 3500 GE | Utrecht  
E-mail: @rws.nl 
Phone:  
www.rijkswaterstaat.nl/en 
………………………………………………………….. 
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